
   � �� � ���� ����� �	 
 � ��� � �
 � �� 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
15th September 2015   
 
Dear Parents / Annwyl Rhieni 
 
Kingswood 

� I have to attend an important meeting in Wrexham that afternoon; otherwise I would have accompanied 
the children initially.  Mr Williams will be in school but he has to attend another meeting in Wrexham at 
4pm.  Miss Laura Davies, Mrs Jenny Elliot and Mr Dan Gradwell (ex student) will accompany the 
children to Kingswood and Jenny will stay at Kingswood until Mr Williams arrives. 

� If parents can come to school by 2.30pm tomorrow, Wednesday, as we are due at Kingswood at 3pm.  
� The children need picking up from Kingswood just after 1pm on Friday. 
� Parents have all completed permission forms including all details. Mobile phone reception is very poor 

at Kingswood, but in the event of an emergency we are able to use Kingswood’s landline. 
 
Swimming 
We are taking the junior pupils swimming this term on Tuesday mornings, starting on Tuesday 29th September 
up to Tuesday 10th November, 10am – 11.30am.  Please can pupils ensure that they have swim wear in 
school on these days. 
 
Project Paddington 
School has signed up to Project Paddington, which plans to send teddy bears to refugee children with notes 
and pictures from UK children, showing that we care.  Using the sponsor form attached, children can involve 
their wider family and community to sponsor their bear’s journey to their new home and raise much-needed 
funds to support refugee children and their families. 
 
Also the following are much needed items and Louise Edwards from Treuddyn is a collection point for these.  
Saskia (Rowan & Abel’ Mum) has very kindly offered to take any items brought to school up to Louise’s. 
Any offers of extra help is gratefully appreciated. 
 
They are collecting the following, to make up toiletry packs: 

� Zip lock bags 
� Flannels 
� Razors 
� Soap 
� Toothbrushes / tooth paste 

OR 
� Sleeping bags / blankets 

 
Yours sincerely / Yr eiddoch yn gywir 
 
 
Janet Meaden, Headteacher 

St Mary’s Nercwys Voluntary Aided 
Primary School 
Village Road 

Nercwys 
Mold, Flintshire 

CH7 4EW 
Tel:01352 752654 

 
Email: head.nercwysva@flintshire.gov.uk 

Website: http://stmarysvanercwys.weebly.com 
Headteacher – Janet Meaden BA Hons 

 


